
 

Coming Soon to Southern Nevada, a 

Nurse Call Line 
To provide health assessment, education, care, and referrals to our community    

 

Come watch a demonstration of the how it will work, and how it will  

improve Healthcare Access and Navigation for our community. 

 
   

November 7th, 2016  9:00am until 11:00am 
 

Southern Nevada Health District, Red Rock Room 

280 S. Decatur Blvd. Las Vegas, Nevada 89107 
 

RSVP to Adele Solomon at solomon@SNHDmail.org 


